



September 15, 2025

Dear Family, Friends, and Community Members,

We are thrilled to announce that we will be having our annual "44 Door Knock" Trick-Or-Treating at Mayo Residential Care this year!

For those who may not be familiar, Mayo Residential Care has proudly hosted the "44 Door Knock" for several years, bringing joy and connection to our community. Each Halloween, local children visit our 44 residents, as well as residents from long term care in our dining room, delighting them with their costumes as princesses, ghosts, and goblins. The joy this event brings is immeasurable, and we have consistently received positive feedback from both the children, their parents, staff and our residents. Our facility provides a safe, warm, and handicap-accessible environment, making it the perfect place for trick-or-treating.

However, organizing this cherished event requires significant community support. If you would like to contribute to the success of the "44 Door Knock," we welcome donations of candy or monetary contributions to purchase candy. Please direct your donations to Vicki Slocum, Director of Activities & Marketing, at Mayo Residential Care, 610 Water Street, Northfield, Vermont, 05663. If you choose to write a check, kindly make it payable to the Mayo Residential Care Activity Fund and note "44 Door Knock" in the memo line. We also have a VENMO account with the QR code on the bottom of this letter.

Your generosity and support mean the world to us, and it helps keep this wonderful tradition alive. Thank you for your continued commitment to our residents and community.

Warm regards,

Vicki Slocum,
Director of Activities & Marketing
Mayo Residential Care
610 Water Street
Northfield, VT 05663
vslocum@mayohc.org
(802)485-3161

